YARD WASTE
PICKUP DAY
CHANGING SOON!

WASTE PRO has notified the City of Neptune Beach
that Yard Waste Pickup is changing from MONDAYS
TO WEDNESDAYS.

The last Monday for Yard Waste Collection
will be January 2nd.

Yard Waste Pickup Will CHANGE To
Wednesdays Beginning January 9th, 2023

Call: (904) 731-7288, or emaiil: atoller@wasteprousa.com



